

NOTICE TO CUSTOMERS

(Notice <u>79</u> of 2024)

TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF THE TWO DEDICATED DISCLOSURE MAILBOXES

Dear Customers

Please be advised that the two disclosure dedicated mailboxes will be temporarily closed during the holiday period:

- disclosureenq@cipc.co.za
- Statedepartments1@cipc.co.za

The mailboxes will be closed on the 24 December 2024 and will reopen on the 2 January 2025. This temporary closure is in line with the CIPC Office closure notice.

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your understanding.

Thank you for your cooperation

Adv. Rory Voller

aithfully

Commissioner: CIPC Date: _____/ ____ / _____ / 2024